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11th May 2018 
 
 
ASX Announcement Name change of Future Fibre Technologies  
 
Following a shareholder vote at the EGM, Future Fibre Technologies Limited 
(Company) (ASX: FFT), a market leader of risk management services and 
technologies today announced a change of legal entity name to the ‘Ava Risk Group 
Ltd’. The business will trade under the name ‘Ava Group’. 
 
With effect from the commencement of trading on the ASX on Tuesday, 15 May 
2018, the Company’s ticker code will change to “AVA”. 
 
Chief Executive Officer, Chris Fergus commented: “I am excited to lead the group 
under the new identity of ‘Ava Group’, leveraging the combined strengths of our 
experienced leadership team and innovative products and services to build a Sales 
and Marketing focussed global Risk Management organisation.” 
 
About the Ava Group 
 
The Ava Group is a market leader of risk management services and technologies, 
trusted by some of the most security conscious commercial, industrial, military 
and government clients in the world. 
 
The Group features a range of complementary solutions including intrusion 
detection for perimeters, pipelines and data networks, biometric and card access 
control as well as the secure international logistics and storage of high value 
assets. Through decades of innovation, the Ava Group continues to build upon a 
comprehensive portfolio of premium services and technologies for the most 
complex and demanding markets. 
 
Our business truly serves a global market, with our knowledgeable team spread across six 
continents, providing market and industry expertise directly to customers. With 
thousands of sites protected, the Ava Group is proven to deliver first class services and 
technologies that surpass the expectations of our partners and end users. 
 
 
CONTACT 
 
For more information on this announcement please contact Leigh Davis CFO 
ldavis@theavagroup.com 
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